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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Sheryl Mitchell Theriot, City Administrator 
DA: April 19, 2021 

RE: Michigan EGLE – 3rd Amended Administrative Consent Order 

 
 

Received 3rd Amended ACO. This amends the 2nd ACO from Feb. 7, 2005.  
 
The City negotiated a Town Outlet Capacity (TOC) for sanitary wastewater that can be 
discharged of 3.35 cubic feet per second. This is anticipated to be replaced with the future 
Oakland County “Flow Capacity Agreement.”  
 
The City submitted a “Long-Term Corrective Action Plan” to EGLE for review and approval on 
April 7, 2020. By Sept. 1, 2022, the City is to submit to EGLE a work plan with implementation 
schedule to certify that the long-term corrective action plan meets either the TOC or Flow 
Capacity Agreement, along with progress reports. 

 

 
 
 
Suggested Motion: 
 
To Approve the Third Amended Administrative Consent Order from the State of Michigan 

Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy Water Resources Division and 
authorize the City Administrator to sign the Order and related documents. 
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